
“Aspiration, Inclusion, Happiness”

Monday 13th November 2023

Family Support Hub

Dear parents/ carers,

We would like to officially announce the opening of our Family Support Hub here at Crossley Hall Primary School. 

Our Family Support Hub will be open Monday – Friday 8:15 – 9:00am and 2:45 - . Inside the family support hub is a
range of items to support families who may need a little extra such as second hand school uniform, coats and winter
clothing items; toiletries and clearing products; and items of tinned/ dried food. 

These items are limited and have all been donated by the school community. Please help yourselves to any items that
you are in need of. 

From this point forward, lost property will be located in the cupboard in the main entrance. At the end of each half
term all lost property will be moved to our Family Support Hub or donated to charity. 

If you have anything you would like to donate to our Family Support Hub please get in touch with Mrs Holroyd our
family liaison officer who can be contacted via the school office. 

Thank you for your continued support,

Mrs Monnery
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